Pittsburgh Regional Transit

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (November 22, 2022) — Pittsburgh Regional Transit will operate modified
service on Thursday, November 24, for Thanksgiving.

Buses will operate on Sunday schedules.

Red and Silver Line rail service will run every 40 minutes on a Thanksgiving schedule that can be found at
www.rideprt.org/holidays. The Blue Line will not be in operation.

Customer service representatives will be available 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. The Downtown Service Center and
PRT's administrative offices will be closed.

All regular weekday service will resume on Friday, November 25.
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